
Maynaguri College 

Notice 

 

Date: 22/12/2021 

 

This is for the information of all the Honours (of all semesters) and the SEC (both Honours and 

Programme courses in 3rd Semester) students of the English Department that they are required 

to submit their Assignments for the purpose of the Internal Evaluation relating to Term-End 

Examinations (February, 2022) through their Google Classrooms. The assignments are being 

posted in their designated Classrooms which the students are requested to note. Students are 

also requested to follow relevant Departmental Notices issued from time to time to know 

about further details in this regard. 

The Assignments are of 10 marks each and the word limit is 500 words. The students will start 
submitting the assignments from 3rd January, 2022 and the last date for submission of 
assignments is 22nd January, 2022. 

 

Dr. Paramita Ghosh 

Head, Department of English 

Maynaguri College  


